
Aloha Chairperson Dawn Chang and Commissioners,

I hope all is well with you all, my name is U'ilani Kapu, the Chairperson of Aha Moku O

Lahaina. Our committee would like to be kept in the loop about the work that will accrue

In the Lahaina Harbor and Mala Harbor.

Mala is a sacred space for Ohana in Lahaina and would like to be in the discussion about

the design and construction for space.

Lahaina Harbor also because we feel that there should be less boats in the harbor and

there should be a space for our Hawaiian Canoes. (Mo'okiha O Pi'ilani) and all others that

may need space in our Historical part of Lahaina.

We would like to know who will be acquisitioning 10,000 acres of our West Maui forestry

and watershed.

Aha Moku O Lahaina would like to be a part of all discussions. We would like to make sure

the right people are at the table and the right mana'o is shared and implemented the way
the community would like it and with the engineering tool that would be implemented.
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